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11/24/2020 
 
Dear Skaneateles family, 
 
On behalf of the faculty, staff, administration, and Board of Education we wish all of you a safe and healthy Thanksgiving 
break.  Thanks to the responsibility and vigilance of our school community we have managed to avoid the yellow or 
orange zone designations that come with additional complications and restrictions for both schools and our local 
businesses.  I am so thankful that our community has been able to work together and preserve our ability to provide 
instruction the way we have since the start of school.  On behalf of all of us immersed in this process, I want to express 
my sincere thanks for working to protect what we have built for the children of this community.  As restrictions begin to 
subside we look forward to constantly improving upon the quality of education we provide and strive to create 
additional opportunities for in person instruction.  This depends entirely on our ability to remain safe as a community. 
 
Prior to the break we wanted to remind you of a few important upcoming dates: 
 
December 1, at our next regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting, we will be presenting on our upcoming Capital 
Project 2023-2024.  Please consult our project page on the district web site for a variety of informational documents and 
videos.  If you have any specific questions you would like to see addressed, please email ryork@skanschools.org prior to 
December 1. 
 
On December 8, our Capital Project vote will be held in the District Office from 7:00am -9:00pm.  Absentee ballots are 
still available.  Please reach out to Rebecca York to request one at ryork@skanschools.org 
 
December 9 is a staff professional development day and there are no classes in session for grades K-12. 
 
 
 
Happy Thanksgiving, 

 
Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 
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